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Preventative Maintenance visits are well on their way with Villages 3, 4 & 5
scheduled for this month! Our maintenance team will need to enter your
residence on your scheduled date. This can be found on our Facebook page, in
an email sent out last month, and/or the notice that will be posted on your door
the week prior. During their visit they will be changing the furnance filter and
conducting a complete inspection of all detectors. 
 
You are not required to be present at the time of the inspection. We do ask that
you please contain any pets on this day to help expedite the process. Please
have the garage clear so the tech can service the furnace, and note that they
will need to enter each bedroom to inspect detectors. If you have any
questions, feel free to call the office at (505) 232-2049.

Maintenance

How adorable is this? Thank you again to all of our
amazing residents that came out and made this
event such a success!

The Easter Bunny stopped by the Kirtland
Family Housing Town Center last month!
She thoroughly enjoyed spending time
taking pictures and receiving gifts from
the children that came to visit! Check out
our Facebook page for pictures from the
event, and feel free to send any pictures
from the day that you may like to share to
our Marketing Coodinator, Amber Tracy, at
amber.tracy@huntcompanies.com!

Peter Cottontail

A special thanks to Savannah Hewett, Kirtland's
Blue Star Families Chapter Director, for always
supporting us at our events!

In celebration of the Month of the Military
Child, we hosted a Superhero Training
Academy & Ice Cream Social to honor military
children here at Kirtland. Let's be honest,
they really are heroes! 
 
They test their Hulk-like strength by
smashing ice cream cones, practiced
throwing their shield like Captain America,
and even detonated a room full of "BOMBS"
(black balloons)! Thank you to everyone that
attended and us to honor your little heroes,
even if in a small way!

Superhero Training Academy Contact Information
              1012 Golden Smoke Dr. SE
                Albuquerque, NM 87116
                  Office: 505-232-2049
   Emergency Maintenance: 844-887-6838
                     Fax: (505) 255-0155
Staff
Community Director            Charlena Cavender
Community Manager                 Veronica Lopez
Community Supervisor                Tana Gallegos
          Maxwell Place
Maintenance Director                 Paul Melendez
Asst. Maintenance Director                Bill Ward
Asst. Maintenance Director         Don Morrison
RSS Pershing, Vil 1 & 3         Fredrick Martinez
RSS Villages 2 & Vil 7              David Vialpando
RSS Villages 4, 5 & 6              Leann McDonald
RSS Maxwell Place                   Martha Castillo
Leasing Agent                      Shannon LeFebvre
Leasing Agent                       Sabrina Rhinehart
Marketing Coordinator                   Amber Tracy
 
                           Website
           www.kirtlandfamilyhousing.com
 
                     Find us Facebook!
  www.facebook.com/KirtlandFamilyHousing
 
                  Leasing Office Hours
             Mon-Fri 8:00 am - 5:00 pm
                Wed 9:30 am - 5:00 pm
                    Sat & Sun CLOSED
 
     Security Forces (505) 846-7913/7926
 
        Base 911 Dispatch (505) 853-9111
 
             We are happy to serve you!
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For more details on Kirtland Family Housing
hosted events, follow us on Facebook
(@KirtlandFamilyHousing).
 
For more information on Outdoor Rec events, call
(505) 846-1499 or (505) 846-1275. In person:
Bldg 20410, located on Griffin Ave. Or by e-mail at
Kirtland.ODR@us.af.mil.
 
For more information on Kirtland Spouses' Club
events, find them on Facebook - Kirtland
Spouses' Club (Official).
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•
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Don’t forget to visit our Lending Library. Call the
office & we’ll be happy to open it for you! Girl
Scout Troop 10308 will be manning the Lending
Library the second & fourth Monday nights of the
month from 4-5:30pm.
 
Meals on the Go every Wednesday! Ordering is
easy! Call the Mountain View Club at (505)
846-5165 by noon on Wednesday and pick up your
food between 3:30-5:30 pm! For more detail on
Mountain Club events, call (505) 846-1746

•
 
 
 
 
 
•

Upcoming Events
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Happenings
May 10th

Military Spouse Appreciation Breakfast 
We "DONUT" know what we would do without you!  

Please join us for breakfast and good company  
as our thank-you for all you do!

May 20th
Join us for some fun in the sun at our annual Summer
kick-off, pool opening party from 11am-2pm.**Please
remember that KFH events are for residents ONLY.**

May 10th-12th
Military Spouse Appreciation events hosted by the
A&FRC. Contact them at (505) 846-0741 for more

details & to sign-up!

May 29th
Offices are CLOSED. As always, if you experience a
maintenance emergency during this time, please

don't hesitate to call (844) 877-6838

May 13th
Blood Drive, 10am-2pm, Town Center

Call Amber Tracy at (505) 369-3773 or visit  
www.bloodhero.com, Sponsor Code: DODKFH

Trash/Recycling Services
Trash is picked up EVERY Friday, Recycling every OTHER

Monday (May 8 & 22). Please put your cans out no sooner
than the night before & bring them back up immediately

following collection.
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